
[Number written in words] [Name of school] School students and their advisor[s] attended the 60th North Carolina Association of Student Councils (NCASC) Summer Leadership Workshop on the campus of Mars Hill University during the week of July 8-12. [Grade levels and names of students (ex. Sophomore Joe Smith,…] spent the week with other student council leaders from across the state in a series of activities to prepare them for the coming year. All activities revolved around the theme of the workshop: “Premiere Leadership," the NCASC state theme for 2019-2020.

The approximately two hundred sixty students were divided into groups resembling a typical middle or high school student council. They planned activities and completed projects with their new councils in addition to participating in numerous other large and small group activities.
Terri Johnson, nationally known for her involvement in student leadership, was the guest consultant for the week. Ms. Johnson is the Executive Director of the Missouri Association of Student Councils. At Mars Hill, they conducted general sessions, led group activities, taught skill-building classes, and worked with the advisors. 
[Optional paragraphs for special roles students played – officers in council, etc.]
 

[Quote(s) from advisors/students]
 

[Name of school] Student Council members will attend other workshops, conferences and conventions throughout the year to continue to develop their leadership skills. 

